
We are calling on all fire-
fighters, both Full-time and 
Retained to attend a march 
and rally in Dublin on Tuesday 
24th February to show your 
opposition to attempts by the 
Government to unilaterally 
implement reductions in 
crewing levels which could 
jeopardise the safety of both 
Firefighters and the Public.

On 9th January, the Department 
issued ‘K.C.S. Good Practice Note 
2.6’, in which they have directed 
local management to seek to 
implement crewing reductions as 
proposed under the Department’s 
Keeping Communities Safe plan. 
This is being done without providing 
the relevant Risk Assessments, 
despite having been repeatedly 

Dublin

requested by SIPTU and IMPACT to do 
so. Furthermore, a number of Fire 
Services have now unilaterally reduced 
the Pre-Determined Attendances 
without any consultation with the 
Union, which further threatens the 
safety of Fire-fighters and the Public 
who rely on this critical emergency 
service.

 It is imperative that we show the 
Government that we will not accept 
their reckless and dangerous actions 
which could put the safety of our 
members and the public at risk. Show 
your opposition by making sure you 
attend the march and rally in Dublin 
on 24th February.

ASSEMBLE 
PARNELL SQUARE 
AT 12.00 NOON
TO MARCH DOWN O'CONNELL STREET
TO A RALLY OUTSIDE DÁIL EIREANN

www.facebook.com/Irish�re�ghtermarchandrally2015


